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19 November 2012

Mr Gordon Waugh
fyi-request-660-b1554319@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Waugh
ACC s transferring your request for information

Thank you for your request of 8 November 2012, asking for certain correspondence between ACC and
the Associate Minister or Minister for ACC, in respect of two Ministerial letters (MIN 12/0035 and MIN
12/0148).

The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of the Office of the
Associate Minister for ACC.

Therefore, ACC has transferred your request to the office so that they can meet your needs. The transfer
1s made pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

The Office of the Associate Minister will be in touch with you regarding your request.

ACC is happy to answer your questions
Please contact me at james.anderson@acc.co.nz if you would like to discuss this letter.

Yours sincerely

James Anderson
Senior Advisor, Government Services

ACC Corpor-te Office / Vogel Building /15 Aitkzn Street / PO Bo» 242 / Wellington 6140 / New. Zealand
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